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Andy Peters

From: BRITSON Aliana * DEQ <Aliana.BRITSON@state.or.us>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 12:02 PM
To: Andy Peters
Cc: Gerald Fisher; PINNEY Mike * DEQ
Subject: Feburary 2021 CuBLM report
Attachments: 101514_Feb2021Toxics_EDDReport.pdf

Hi Andy,  
   Attached is your February 2021 CuBLM sampling event data report.  
 

 The ambient DOC value was estimated due to analyte in the filter blank.  
 
I am noticing that there have been consistent issues with the DOC samples across the 4 sampling events, usually related to the filter blank and/or method blank. 
While the issue does seem to be improving (the filter blank was much lower than it has been in the past), continued conversations with the contract lab may be 
warranted.  
 
Aside from DOC, everything appears to be in order otherwise. Let me know if you have any questions.  
   Regards, 
Aliana 
 
 
Aliana Britson, Ph.D. 
Permit Developer 
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 
Water Quality Permitting and Program Development  
700 NE Multnomah St., Suite #600 Portland, OR 97232 
Phone: (503) 229-6044 
Email: Britson.Aliana@deq.state.or.us 
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public.  
 


